
This year's welcome back clinics were great as we had lots of eager
players looking to tighten up their game. Many thanks to my volunteers
like Jim Kushner, Tom Fleming, Harry Steele, Jack Galante, Jim Gelhaar,
Paul Imhoff, Mercedes Baumann, and Tom Hughes. The weather was
cool but the tennis was hot. 

Last week's interclub results 
Monday 3.0 Bonero ladies won in a sweep 4-0
Tuesday the brooms were out again as the 3.0 men won 4-0. The 2.5
ladies lost a tough one 1-2
Wednesday the 3.0 ladies won a tight one 3-2. The 2.5 bonero ladies won
3.0
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Thursday the 3.0 men continued the theme for the week by winning 4-0
Friday the 2.5 men were not to outdone by the other teams so they won
their match 4-0. The USTA 3.0 ladies ran into a very strong team and lost
1-2. Apparently the 3.5 ladies did the same thing as they lost 0-4. Missing
key players takes it's toll but great experience for those who filled in. The
2.5 ladies kept the good tennis going by also winning 3-0.

This week's home matches 
Monday 3.5 ladies also 3.0 bonero ladies at 3
Tuesday 3.0 men 
Wednesday 3.0 ladies 
Thursday 3.0 men 
Friday 3.5 women 

Please note that Ellen Hersey is coordinating a ladies round robin on
Mondays at 6 it's open to all levels but space is limited.
JD Hurd is coordinating a mixed doubles round robin this Friday and he
said it was a drop in so no need to sign up 
Just a reminder that the men's drop in is Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday
8-9.30. 
Ladies drop in is Monday and Friday 8-9.30

All tennis courts will be closed at 4:00 PM on Wednesday, January 15 for
maintenance

Tip of the week 
With the interclub season now under way and the club mixed doubles
championship looming in February one idea you might consider is having
the strongest player play in the AD court. The reason is that the game
points often come to the person receiving in the AD and you like to have
your strongest player making that shot. 

See you on the courts, Mike Barnes!


